
November 13, 2017 (updated November 28, 2017)

Change of Venue: Preliminary Flood Maps for Beaufort County 
Ready for Public Viewing

Newly revised preliminary digital flood insurance rate maps for coastal areas of Beaufort County will be 
available for residents to review at three upcoming open houses: 

Tuesday, November 28, 2017 
3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
Town Council Chambers 
Town of Hilton Head Island 
One Town Center Court, Hilton Head Island 

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 
2:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
Hargray Building, Main Lobby
University of South Carolina Beaufort 
One University Boulevard, Bluffton

Thursday, November 30, 2017 
2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
St. Helena Branch Library
6355 Jonathan Francis, Sr. Road, St. Helena

Flood maps show the extent to which areas are at risk for flooding and help determine flood insurance 
and building requirements.  

At each open house, residents and property owners will have the opportunity to view preliminary 
coastal maps, learn more about the risk of flooding, and ask questions about the new maps. 
Residents will also have the opportunity to meet one-on-one with specialists to discuss flood 
insurance, engineering, building permits, and more.  

Home and business owners, renters, real estate agents, mortgage lenders, surveyors, and insurance 
agents are encouraged to attend.  

For more information, please contact the County’s Building Codes Department at 843-255-2065. 
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